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Mid-Atlantic Carnivorous Plant Society
The Mid-Atlantic Carnivorous Plant Society (MACPS) was recently formed in January 2017 

as a group for all carnivorous plant enthusiasts living in Pennsylvania, Maryland, Delaware, New 
Jersey, and the surrounding area. Despite the abundance of carnivorous plant growers in these states, 
there are only a handful of CP nurseries and virtually no carnivorous plant shows. MACPS seeks to 
fulfill this gap by linking CP growers together through meetings, field trips, plant exchanges, and 
online conversation. 

Anyone can become a member of the MACPS, and membership is free. We welcome you even 
if you’re outside the mid-Atlantic region! We have both a website (www.macpsociety.com) and a 
Facebook page, as well as an online forum on the website. 

We also invite you to our first meeting, which will be on Saturday, June 17, 2017 at Michael 
Szesze’s Carnivorous Plant Nursery in Smithsburg, Maryland. Come meet the other CP growers in 
the area, trade some plants, participate in a carnivorous plant giveaway, and tour the nursery. We 
would love your help in planning this first meeting, and also invite you to give a short talk about any 
topic regarding carnivorous plants or their cultivation. To RSVP or if you have any questions, please 
email us at macpsociety@gmail.com.

—Kevin Zhang


